
NEWSLETTER - 8.3.24

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
Events coloured in green are either those which are
funded by our enrichment pot or events that
contribute to the pot as fundraising. Thank you for
your support.

Day Date Event

w/c 11.3.24 Y3 and Y4 assessments

Tues 12.3.24 Y5 trip to Castle Hill, Huddersfield

Weds 13.3.24 Class Photographs and Nursery individual
photos for children who have started since
September

Thurs 14.3.24 pm Y1/2 Family Learning Event

Fri 15.3.24 Comic Relief Day - Pyjama day and bucket
collection at the gate

w/c 18.3.24 Y1, Y2 and Y5 assessments

Mon 18.3.24 2.40pm Netherlands Demonstration of
Learning

Tues 19.3.24 2.40pm Austria Demonstration of Learning

Wed 20.3.24 1.45pm EYFS Stay and Play

Wed 20.3.24 2.40pm Italy Demonstration of Learning

Thurs 21.3.24 8.45am and 2.15pm Easter celebration led
by Years 3 and 4

Thurs 21.3.24 Last day of term

Mon 8.4.24 First day of Summer term

BUN SALES – 50p

Date Class to bring buns

15.3.24 Belgium

THURSDAY 21.3.24 Switzerland

12.4.24 Finland

19.4.24 Poland

26.4.24 Spain

3.5.24 Nursery

10.5.24 Denmark

17.5.24 Reception

24.5.24 Italy

TOAST ROTA – 50p
Monday Reception

Tuesday Years 1 & 2

Wednesday Years 3 & 4

Thursday Years 5 & 6



News from this week
Mothers’ Day Breakfast
Thank you for all your incredible support this morning and
for attending our Mothers’ Day Breakfast. It was another
really successful event with a lovely atmosphere in the
hall and we managed to get over 160 breakfasts served
in the hour that we were open!

We managed to raise over £420 from this event which will
be added to our enrichment pot. A very special thank you
to Mrs Welsh for her hard work and very early start to
ensure that we were ready for you all at 7.45am!

World Book Day
World Book Day was on Thursday and we, once again,
had an incredible effort from staff and children alike in
terms of the costumes and props that everyone chose.

We had a lovely day with the highlight for many being the
older children meeting the younger children to read
together.

Thank you also for the purchases that you have made
through our book fair this week. The commission we
receive from this is always spent on adding to our books
within school.

Information for next week
Class Photographs
These are taking place on Wednesday next week.
Children who would not normally be in Nursery are
welcome to come to have their photograph taken during
the morning so that they can be included in the group
photograph.

Comic Relief
The school council have asked if everyone can dress in
non-uniform on Comic Relief day on Friday. Please make
donations in cash through the bucket collection at the
gate.

Big Walk and Wheel
We will once again be participating in this event. It will
take place from Monday to the end of the term. The idea
is that as many children as possible walk to school in that
fortnight or come on a bike or scooter. We will be entered
into daily prize draws if enough of our children actively
travel to school that day. I will be encouraging our staff to
park and stride during the week so watch out and see if
you can spot them throughout Southowram!

Other information
St Anne’s Spring Fair
St Anne’s are holding a Spring Fair at their Community
Hall on Saturday 9 March between 10.30am and 1pm.
There will be various activities including a Cake stall,
Tombolas, Mothering Sunday gifts for £5 and under,
Games and card-making for Mother’s Day or Easter as
well as tea, coffee & bacon sandwiches. Please try to
support this community event.



Nursery expressions of interest
The closing date for expressions of interest to be
considered for Nursery in September is 23rd April. After
this date, we will be contacting all those parents who
have expressed an interest to gain further information
about sessions etc. The people who have expressed an
interest by 23rd April will be allocated sessions first.
Anyone applying after this date may still be allocated
sessions but after all those applying by the deadline.

If you are, or know of, a parent who would like to express
an interest, please let Mrs McCulloch know in the office.

Depending on numbers in September, we may be able to
offer a January intake for those children who have their
third birthday in the Autumn term. We take expressions
of interest for all intakes at any time so it is never too
early to get your information to us.


